
 

 City of  Cleve land Memorandum  
 Frank G. Jackson, Mayor  
  

                              
 

 

TO:  Kevin J. Kelley, Chair 
  Committee 

 

FROM: Michael McGrath, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 

 
DATE: June 3, 2020 

 
SUBJECT:  Ordinance No. 320-2020  Authorizing the Director of Public Safety 

to donate Police Canine Dexter to Paul Shaughnessy 

 

 
Ordinance No. 320-2020 if passed by Council, will authorize the donation of 

Canine Dexter to Paul Shaughnessy. 
 

Canine Dexter’s handler in the Cleveland Police Department recently retired 
and due to his age, Canine Dexter has been removed from service.  The 

Cleveland Division of Police is currently boarding Canine Dexter pending the 

approval to make this donation. 
 

 
 

 


